
QEII Connections

QEII Connections is a great chance to meet with other parents/carers and teachers. You can 
find out more about what QEII has to offer you and your child/young person.

QEII Connections is an opportunity to hear what's going on at QEII and also an opportunity for 
you to be heard.

“My son recently joined the School and when I heard about the QEII Connections 
meeting I went along. I'm so glad I did, not only did I meet other parents/carers but I 
got to hear of all the great things going on in the school over a coffee and biscuits. I 
came away happy knowing my son is in such good hands, I even signed up as the 

class rep. I highly recommend going.”
Richie Crane, parent from Beachcombers Class

There are 3 further sessions this term. These are held in school between 11am-12pm

Wednesday November 15th
(Group 2 For Parents/Carers of Balloonists, Pilots, Astronauts, Adventurers and Pioneers.)

Topic School and home communication (eSchools/Earwig)

Wednesday November 22nd
Makaton – Open to all Parents/Carers 

Wednesday November 29th
(Group 3 – For parents/carers of Trailblazers and Globetrotters.)

Topic School and home communication (eSchools/Earwig)

If you would like to attend one of the above sessions please email office@qe2school.co.uk 
with:
· Your name
· Your child's name and class
· The date of the session you would like to attend
I look forward to meeting you

Mandy Williams
Beachcombers Class Teacher and QEII Connections Lead
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